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INFORMATION FOR YEAR 12 STUDENTS AND PARENTS – JULY 2016 

 
End of Summer Term 
 
Friday 22nd July – all students should be in school. Normal lessons Periods 1 + 2 at HBS. 
Arrangements at HGS and TPS to be confirmed – check noticeboard in Sixth Form Centre foyer. 
 
Return of textbooks 
 
All AS level text books must be returned to subject staff by Friday 22nd July. 

AS LEVEL EXAM RESULTS 

 
You may collect your AS exam results on Thursday 18th August from the Sixth Form Centre 
between 9.30am and 12 noon. Results of subjects entered at HGS and TPS will be available at HBS. 
You do not need to go to the other schools to collect them. If you cannot collect your results at this 
time you may ask someone else to collect them for you or you can provide us with a large stamped 
addressed envelope so that they can be posted to you. If you ask someone else (including a 
parent/guardian) to collect your results for you then that person must bring with them your written 
permission for us to give them your results. 
 
We hope that all of you have done well in your exams but there may need to be some discussion of 
your results with regard to course choices for Year 13. We will wish to see some students about 
their results on Thursday 18th/Friday 19th August – if this affects you then you will find an 
appointment time enclosed with your results.  
 
In all other cases appointments will be available for students on Monday 5th September. For 
appointments please email the school at Sixthadmissions16@hitchinboys.co.uk, (or leave a message 
on the school mobile 07444 351036 so that I can ring you back). 
 

START OF AUTUMN TERM  
 
Term starts on Wednesday 7th September for Year 13 and your first commitment is a meeting for 
ALL Year 13 students at 8.40am in the Sixth Form Centre. This meeting will deal with the 
necessary administrative matters and will also give you a further opportunity to arrange 
appointments regarding course choices or to ask any questions which you may have at this time. 
NB: Students with Year 7 prefect duties will be required to attend school on September 6th (details 
available from Mrs Maddocks or Mr Dawson). 
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